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NEWSLETTER 15 MARCH 2022

Dear Members

Swiss Pairs 5A Tournament 26 March
We have decided to cancel this one – just because there are so many people isolating out there at 
any given time that it would be a logistical nightmare to run! Our wonderful sponsors Shore Travel in 
Milford (was HelloWorld) have agreed to shift their sponsorship to our 8B Restricted Tournament in 
July – please support them if you have any travel plans that you need help with.

ANZAC Day Bridge
Monday 26 April – play begins at 1pm – draw for partners. A fun session of Bridge followed by drinks 
and nibbles. Add your name to the sign-up sheet on the club room notice board. We welcome all 
members to come and play – a nice social session for newer players as well as the “oldies”.

February Winners
Winners of the Jubilee Cup Monday Novice Tournament were Mary Craig and Helen Oborn. 
Winners of the Norah Hamblin Wednesday Morning Tournament were Janet Holmes and Lizzy Roe. 
Congratulations to you all – well done!

Car Parking 
Please remember to display your NSBC Parking Card on the dashboard of your car for daytime 
sessions if you are parking in the lower car park. We provide AT with a spreadsheet of current car 
registration numbers but the first port of call is the display of the Parking Card. If you do not have 
one of these, please ask a Committee member when you are at the club.

Covid 19 Reminder
If you are not well or if you or a household contact is waiting for test results, please stay home until 
you are clear.

Keep smiling everyone.

Kind regards,
Ilona West & NSBC Committee


